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9th March 2018 

Dates for your diary 
23RD FEB—13TH MARCH 
Year 11 PPE’s 

MARCH 

WEDNESDAY 7TH 
Rugby Team visit to Exeter Chiefs 
Ground 
Governors Meeting - Policy 
THURSDAY 8TH 
Year 7 Hockey Festival at Penair School  
Years 7,8,9,10 & 11 Football Match at 
RLS 
FRIDAY 9TH  
Year 5/6 Handball Tournament 
Carrick Dance Training - Primary Feeder 
Schools 
Science Fair 
MONDAY 12TH  
Year 7 & 8 trip to Bristol Science 
Museum—6AM LEAVE 
Truro Music Festival  - Recorder Solo 
TUESDAY 13TH 
Truro Music Festival—Year 7 Choir And 
Recorder  
ARB Swimming 
WEDNESDAY 14TH 
Carrick Dance Training LA Studios Truro 
Year 8/9 BBC School Report 
Year 11 Practical Cooking Assessment 
 

 
 
 
Truro Music Festival—Choirs 
Year 7 Space Camp—L Population (Space 
Fancy Dress) 
WEDNESDAY 14TH—THURSDAY 15TH 
Year 7 Science Week 
THURSDAY 15TH 
Carrick Dance Training LA Studios Truro 
Year 10 Sustainability Day 
Year 11 Practical Cooking Assessment 
Year 7,8,9 & 10 Football 
Years 7,8 & 9 Girls Hockey 
Year 7 Space Camp—R Population 
(Space Fancy Dress) 
FRIDAY 16TH 
Carrick Dance Training - Primary Feeder 
Schools 
Music Festival - Jazz Band & Recorders 
KS1 Multi Skills Festival 
U15 Netball Tournament 
Year 11 Practical Cooking Assessment 
Year 8/9 - BFL Complete 
Year 8/9 - Tracking Input on DB 
SATURDAY 17TH –SUNDAY 18TH 
Ten Tors Camping Weekend, Dartmoor 
Dartmeet 
 
 
 

 
 
 
SUNDAY 18TH—FRIDAY 23RD 
Year 8 Paris Trip 
SUNDAY 18TH—FRIDAY 30TH 
Year 7 Progress Reviews 
MONDAY 19TH 
Year 11 Practical Cooking Assessment 
TUESDAY 20TH 
Carrick Dance - Penryn 
ARB Swimming at Truro School 
Year 7 Rugby Tournament 
WEDNESDAY 21ST 
Carrick Dance - HforC 
World Book Day 
THURSDAY 22ND 
GCSE Drama Component 3 Exam 
DJ Workshop  
Years 7,8 & 9 Girls Hockey 
Years 7,8,9,10 & 11 Football Match 
FRIDAY 23RD 
Year 10/11 -Anticipatede Grades 
Collected - Sent Home 
Year 11 - PPE2 Grades Collected 
FRIDAY 24TH 
Show Jumping At Coleraine 
 
 
 

May I take this opportunity to thank all parents / carers of Year 11 students for their continued support during the recent pre-public school based 
examinations.  Our students were focused and the level of effort displayed in examinations indicated that most students had revised well.  Our 
expectation is that all year 11 students should be revising for 2 hours each school night with several further hours being devoted to revision over the 
weekend.  It is important during these last months, in the lead-up to GCSE exams, that students eat well and sleep well too – this provides the 
platform for focused hard work.  
 
A reminder to all parents / carers that students will be able to wear the new RLS shorts from the start of the summer term to the end of the 
academic year.  These can only be bought at Trevails uniform shop in Truro, and come with the dolphin logo on the trouser leg.  Our decision to 
allow students to wear shorts in the summer months comes in response to student request and careful consideration by the Student Council. 
 
Please can parents ensure that their children work towards as close to 100% attendance as possible.  The recent flu epidemic has meant that some 
students have missed valuable days’ education, so it is important that all students make every effort to attend school in the coming weeks.   
 
I am pleased that the recent school trips to Iceland (Geography department) and Berlin (History department) went so well.  May I thank the 
members of staff who led these trips and especially Mr Whipp and Ms Robertson. 
 
On a final note – congratulations to Maisy Luke who recently retained her national cross country title, beating a field of 267 runners.  A remarkable 
achievement! 
 
Kind regards, 
Steve Mulcahy 

A Message From The Head... 
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A group of Year 9 Spanish students visited Truro College on Friday 26th January to watch an adaptation of “El Lazarillo de Tormes” by the Firewalk 
Theatre Company;  an international theatre company based in Zaragoza, Spain, specialising in theatre for language learners of all ages. The 
company was set up in 1997 and since then tens of thousands of language students all over Spain, the UK and the United Arab Emirates have 
enjoyed their plays.  

 
This year's play was the 16th century anonymous classic “El Lazarillo de Tormes” 
which, after "Don Quijote", is arguably the most influential work in Spanish 
literature. A social satire, it tells the tale of the poor, ever-hungry Lazarillo and his 
adventures and misadventures with his various masters, presenting thus the 
reverse image of the glorious Spanish empire and initiating the "picaresco" style. 
 
The students enjoyed the play and did well to understand it, even though it was 
entirely in Spanish, and one student was even lucky enough to be involved! 

B ack in November, ten year 9 students were selected to 
take part in a series of workshops about Restorative 
Justice. It involved looking at how people react to different 
scenarios, how we can listen more effectively to others 
and how we can make different choices about our 
behaviour.  
The 3-day workshop, led by Amy and Molly at RJ Working, 
was really interesting and engaging. Students were 
challenged to think about ideas from different points of 
view to their own, something that doesn’t always come 
naturally to us as humans. The students were all highly 
involved and made excellent contributions over the three 
days. 
This ended with a short presentation in school with a 
folder of all the different activities they had been a part of. 
In January 2018, we had the exciting opportunity to attend 
a celebration of Restorative Justice at Truro Cathedral. Her 
Royal Highness Princess Anne presented the tokens of 
celebration to each school that was involved in the project 
with RJ Working. Two of our students, Luke Richardson 
and Ocean Thomas, received the award on behalf of the 
school and talked to Her Royal Highness after the official 
event.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj-zPfGpN_ZAhXSmVkKHWriDekQjRwIBg&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rgbstock.com%2Fphoto%2FnErMW8S%2FSpain%2BGrunge%2BFlag&psig=AOvVaw3ijdqlANYppvtQwtJRboai&ust=15206864286522


 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      3 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/janette-dash?utm_id=2&utm_term=Anav2PEZ7
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/janette-dash?utm_id=2&utm_term=Anav2PEZ7
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/janette-dash?utm_id=2&utm_term=Anav2PEZ7
mailto:lmorgan@richardlander.cornwall.sch.uk


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O n Saturday 18th November, our year 9 netball team competed in the County U14 Netball Tournament. 
We went into the day with high hopes, having been unbeaten in the league so far. Unfortunately, we faced 
strong competition in our pool from Truro School, Truro High and Penair. We eased ourselves in with some 
excellent victories, scoring in excess of 15 goals in our first two matches against St Ives and Wadebridge. Then 
came Truro School. We had only won by one goal in the league so knew this was going to be difficult; however, 
the Richard Lander team were firing on all cylinders and won 11-8. Following this, we had more convincing 
wins against Launceston, Brannel and Tretherras. The toughest games came from Truro High School and 
Penair, where we only won by 1 goal. However, we qualified for the semi-finals in first place, moving on to play 
Penrice in the next round. 
Penrice are a team we have never played before so didn’t know what to expect. This turned into a good 
victory, and progressed to the final. Not only did this mean that we would be competing for 1st or 2nd place, it 
meant we were automatically representing Cornwall at the regional tournament in January! This had been our 
aim on the day so winning was going to be a bonus. All the girls were relaxed playing the final game, knowing 
they had nothing to lose. This attitude stood us apart from Truro School, who had beaten Penryn in the other 
dramatic semi-final, and we won 13-5!  
For what we believe is the first time, Richard Lander School have a team going to the regional tournament of a 
national competition in netball. Every member of the squad played so well and should be proud of what they 
have achieved. We will now be heading to Bournemouth on January 27th to play against the other top teams 
from the South West.  
 
The squad consisted of: Maddie Pippin (Capt.), Hannah Barber, Georgie Luscombe, Amelie Sellers, Francis 
Stanier Smith, Natasha Martyn, Lily Burton, Greta Downing, Maisy Bowden, Hebe Rudin. A special thanks for 
Ms Cain and Ms Meek for their help and to all the parents that came on the day as our incredible RLS 
supporters. 
 

Mrs Madeley - Coach 
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O n Saturday 27th January, the year 9 netball team competed at the south west regional netball 
tournament in Bournemouth. This was the first time that Richard Lander School had reached this event and we 
looked forward to an exciting but challenging day.  
The weather was not on our side though. Due to playing on outside courts, we had to endure rain and wind 
throughout the day, conditions that we are not used to as junior league netball is played indoors. However, 
the girls didn’t let this ruin the day. 
Our first two matches were really close, only losing by 2 goals over a 14 minute match. Our defence were 
fantastic, making many turn overs and interceptions throughout the day; our centre court controlled the 
game; and our shooters were direct and accurate.  
We came up against some tough teams during the day but at no point did we give up or let our heads drop. 
The girls played hard every single time they took to the court and did themselves, and the school, proud.  
We were very lucky to have a fantastic support network from a range of parents who had made the journey to 
Bournemouth. Even through the miserable weather, they cheered and watched. We would like to thank them 
for coming along. 
Despite not winning a game, the team learnt a lot about their own netball and enjoyed the challenged they 
faced. Bring on regionals in year 11! 
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Maisy Luke left school on Friday lunchtime to run in the 
National championships at Parliament Hill in London.  

She ran in a field of 467 runners and won to retain her under13 national cross 

Miss Robertson’s tutor group 
have been exploring Fair 
Trade and in celebration of it 
being Fair Trade Fortnight 
recently, students made 
cakes using Fair Trade 
ingredients and sold them at 
a cake sale. We have been 
able to raise £44.25 which 
has been given to the Fair 
Trade Foundation charity; 
this will make a huge 
difference to the lives of the 
poorest around the world so 
a big thank you to everyone 
who baked, ran the stall or 
contributed to the cause! 
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The ARK from Richard Ladner School  took part in the Music For Youth Regional 
Festival 2018. They had brilliant feedback from the judges: 
 
“A very colourful performance blending the use of apps and live instrumentation… 
overall effect was magical and captivation!” 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      8 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwit_qbcoN_ZAhWTasAKHcjcARMQjRwIBg&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nationaldiversityawards.co.uk%2Ftag%2Fbooks%2F&psig=AOvVaw3rbBenlW7KxfNK6HH8vtdB&ust=1520685400868496


 9 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      9 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      10 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 



 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      11 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      12 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 



 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      13 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      14 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 



 15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      15 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiZ77raod_ZAhXJL8AKHR_OBKAQjRwIBg&url=http%3A%2F%2Fblog.scs.co.uk%2Fvideos-pics%2Ffive-easter-egg-decorating-ideas%2F&psig=AOvVaw3ca9CqDEVMf0kpwwzUlVC7&ust=152068


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL   WEEKLY BULLETIN : 17th May 2013      16 RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 



 17 

 

VOLUNTEERING  
EXPERIENCE IN 

UGANDA 

For 18+ year olds 
For more information come to  

Student Services in Mylor Building  

RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 



  

 

  
RICHARD LANDER SCHOOL  BULLETIN : 09th March 2018 


